Good Afternoon,

| welcome you to a new beginning as our 2024-2025 School Year kicks off tomorrow.
We are ready and everyone is excited to welcome the students back. | have a few
updates and reminders for you.

Please remember our school day runs from 8:00 am to 3:30 pm unless we have an
early release. Doors open at 7:30 for students who are eating breakfast at school.
Otherwise, the doors open at 7:45.

Bus Drivers should have contacted you regarding pickup/dropoff times. These are
somewhat of an estimate as we figure out who rides the bus. Be ready a few minutes
early if possible. If you have bus schedule changes, it helps to contact the school earlier
than later. It helps us communicate and make sure our students get to the correct
location. Thanks in advance for this!

Mrs. Buchs will serve as the After School Program Coordinator. If you plan on sending
your students, please register for the after school program. You can contact the District
Office for this information or email Mrs. Buchs. If you have students attending the
program, you may communicate with Mrs. Buchs at the following email

address: anne.buchs@belmont.k12.wi.us.

Thank you to those who attended Open House last week. | hope it was beneficial to
meet your child's teachers and open up communication. Thank you to those who
attending the Open Meeting regarding the upcoming operating referendum. | am
attaching the presentation for your viewing here: Operating Referendum Presentation

Lastly, if you have not completed registration, please do so! There is info on our school
web page or you can contact the office.

Let's have a great school year!
Beau Buchs

Superintendent
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